
From: Aleman, Rita H <RAleman@hearst.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 12/20/2016 4:11:28 PM
Subject: Governor Haley

Hello Chaney, and Happy Holidays!

Chaney, as our staff at MATTER OF FACT with Soledad O'Brien gets ready to head out for the holidays, I'm 
writing to see if we could interview Gov. Haley for our inauguration show in 2017.  Soledad would like to talk 
to the Governor about how the Trump administration is taking shape, the role she'll play, and her assessment 
of where the U.S. stands in
relationship to the rest of the world, especially the areas embroiled in ongoing conflicts.

We tape here in Washington, DC on Thursday mornings at the Newseum, and I am wondering if the Governor 
is scheduled to be in DC or New York early in January.
Our first day back in studio is January 5th.  Soledad commutes between New York and DC, so we are open to 
making arrangements for either city, or 

an on site interview in South Carolina that we can hold for the inaugural show.

Do you think there are any opportunities for the interview and, if so, when and where?
Just so you know, the show now reaches 119 markets, about 80% of the nation, and is the #1 general 
audience show in syndication.
We are number 4 in viewership behind the network Sunday morning shows, and ahead of CNN and Fox News.
So we have become a favorite with audiences across the country.    I know you are familiar with our South 
Carolina Hearst station. 


I appreciate your assistance.
If you have questions, please contact me.

Rita 


Rita Hagen Aleman
Executive Producer
MATTER OF FACT
Hearst Television
414-719-5631 (cell)
202-216-4221 (direct) 
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